
 
 
 
 
DATE: February 15, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bids (IFB) 32725, SUPPLY AND DELIVER COQUINA OR LIMEROCK 

TO EMERALDA MARSH CONSERVATION AREA 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate 
changes to your proposal documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and new 
language is underlined. 
 
MODIFICATIONS: 
 
1. Attachment A, Statement of Work, Section III shall be modified as follows: 
 
Contractor shall supply and deliver including all freight charges coquina or limerock to the following general location: 
38151 Emeralda Island Road, Leesburg FL 43788.  Certified weight tickets at the time of loading shall be issued.  The 
material should generally meet Florida Department of Transportation Specifications for stabilized FDOT road base 
material but does not need to be FDOT certified. However, the moisture content and the gradation schedule shall be met 
as defined below.  The District reserves the right to inspect the material to ensure the quantity and quality meets the 
District’s minimum requirements prior to award.  

 
 

2. The bid submittal date has been extended to March 6, 2018 at 2:00 PM. Please modify all references to read  
March 6, 2018 at 2:00 PM. 
 

 
 
NOTE:  The IFB Opening has been extended to March 6, 2018 at 2:00 PM. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the PROPOSAL FORM provided in the RFQ solicitation package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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